
 

 

 
Date : 17th  Mar 2025 

Corrigendum-2 for Request for Information (RFI) for Conducting Proof of 
Concept (PoC) on "On-Premise Next Gen Perimeter Firewall (NGFW)" 

We would like to inform you that only those OEMs who actively participate 
directly or through their System Integrator(SI)  in the current Proof of Concept 
(POC) RFI/IT/01/2024-25 Date:24th Feb2025 will be considered for future 
Request for Proposal (RFP) processes. This approach ensures alignment with 
our project goals and provides an equitable evaluation framework. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the POC or 
its scope, please do not hesitate to reach out. We appreciate your cooperation 
and look forward to your valuable contributions. 

 

 

 


